1/ CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES
Nagoya

NOTICE OF AWARD

22 November 2021

Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Procurement
Committee (PC) of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya as contained
in its Resolution No. (CVB) 07 - 21, the Consulate General is awarding the
procurement of various pieces of office furniture contained in the attached list of
technical requirements, in the total amount of ONE MILLION NINE HUNDRED
FOUR THOUSAND SEVENTY-SEVEN JAPANESE YEN (JPY1,904,077) or
approximately NINE HUNDRED FIFTY-TWO THOUSAND THIRTY-EIGHT PESOS
AND 50/100 (Php952,038.50), excluding tax and including delivery fee, subject to
the Department of Foreign Affairs’ accounting and auditing rules and regulations,
and subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

OTSUKA KAGU, LTD. .
Nagoya Sakae Showroom o
1-14-27, Higashisakura, -

Higashi-ku, Nagoya-shi, Aichi



